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January 28, 2008 
 
VIA COURIER AND RESS 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2007-0905/ EB-2008-0380 – Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
Notice of Motion for a Review and Variance of the November 3, 
2008 Decision with Reasons  
 
With this letter, OPG is filing a notice of motion, together with a 
supporting written submission, seeking to vary the OEB's November 3, 
2008 decision on OPG's payment amounts, as confirmed by the review 
panel’s December 19, 2008 decision which dismissed, on preliminary 
groups, OPG’s November 24, 2008 motion for review and variance. 
 
While this notice of motion is outside the timelines established in the 
Ontario Energy Board Rules of Practice and Procedure, OPG 
respectfully requests that the Board give it consideration.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Andrew Barrett 
 
Attach. 
 

 
cc:   Michael Penny (Torys) via e-mail 
  EB-2007-0905 Intervenors 
 

Andrew Barrett, P.Eng., MBA
Vice President
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                                                                 Corporate Strategy


